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Towing Operators Division        

Reference No. allocation depot maps/kz-3-24 Date:  04/03/2024 

   

Accident towing allocation depot maps 

Dear Member 
 
The Victorian Automotive Chamber of Commerce (VACC) wish to inform all Accident Towing Operators that VACC 
recently requested the depot maps for the controlled area to be updated as a result of recent boundary changes. 
 
The Department of Transport and Planning (DTP) has updated the maps and they are now available to view on the 
webpage Accident towing allocation map : VicRoads, under the heading “Controlled Accident Allocation Depot 
Maps”. 
 
All maps are in a pdf format. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Industry Policy Advisor Kathy Zdravevski or the Department of Transport 
and Planning on 03 9881 8787. 
 
 
 
Kathy Zdravevski (LLM/JD) 
Industry Policy Advisor 
Email: kzdravevski@vacc.com.au 
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